
 

   CITY OF CEDARBURG      CC20201203-1 

                                                             COMMON COUNCIL UNAPPROVED 

                                                                December 3, 2020 

        

A special meeting of the Common Council of the City of Cedarburg, Wisconsin, was held online on 

Thursday, December 3, 2020, utilizing the Zoom app.    

 

Mayor O’Keefe called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. 

 

Roll Call: Present -  Mayor Michael O’Keefe, Council Members, Jack Arnett, Kristin 

Burkart, Robert Simpson, Patricia Thome, Barbara Lythjohan  

 

 Excused -  Council Members Sherry Bublitz and Rick Verhaalen  

 

                      Also Present - City Administrator Mikko Hilvo, City Clerk Tracie Sette, and interested 

citizens and news media 

 

STATEMENT OF PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

At Mayor O’Keefe’s request, City Clerk Sette verified that notice of this meeting was provided to the 

public by forwarding the agenda to the City’s official newspaper, the News Graphic, to all news media 

and citizens who requested copies, and by posting in accordance with the Wisconsin Open Meetings 

Law. Citizens present were welcomed and encouraged to provide their input during the citizen 

comment portion of the meeting. 

 

COMMENTS AND SUGGESTIONS FROM CITIZENS - None 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

CONSIDER CLASS “A” FERMENTED MALT BEVERAGE AND “CLASS A” 

INTOXICATING LIQUOR (OFF PREMISE CONSUMPTION ONLY) LICENSES FOR 

FRANNIE’S MARKET LLC, W61 N486 WASHINGTON AVENUE, CEDARBURG, WI 53012, 

SARAH PRASSER, AGENT; PREMISE TO BE LICENSED: W61 N486 WASHINGTON 

AVENUE, KNOWN AS FRANNIE’S MARKET. 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Burkart, seconded by Council Member Simpson to approve a 

Class “A” Fermented Malt Beverage and “Class A” Intoxicating Liquor (off premise consumption 

only) Licenses for Frannie’s Market LLC. Motion carried without a negative vote with Council 

Members Bublitz and Verhaalen excused. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion made by Council Member Arnett, seconded by Council Member Thome, to adjourn the 

meeting at 6:53 p.m. Motion carried without a negative vote with Council Members Bublitz and 

Verhaalen excused. 

 

          Tracie Sette 

          City Clerk 




